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TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

Kay Posey, Executive Secretary to Commissioner Klemen \ 
Communication Received in Docket No. 080677-E1 (FPL) 
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This office has received the attached letter from Rafael Rodon, Executive Vice President, Flagler 
Development Group, regarding the above-noted docket. 

The correspondence has not been viewed or considered in any way by Commissioner Klement. 
Under the terms of the advisory opinion from the Commission on Ethics (issued July 24, 1991 as 
CEO 91-31-July 19, 1991), the following letter does not constitute an ex parte communication by 
virtue of the fact that it was not shown to the Commissioner. Because it is not deemed to be an 
ex parte communication, it does not require dissemination to parties pursuant to the provisions of 
section 350.042, Florida Statutes. However, in such cases Commissioner Klement has requested 
that a copy of the correspondence be placed in the record of the above-referenced docket. 

cc: Advisors to Commissioners 

Attachment 



November 30,2009 

David E. Klement 
Commissioner 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Commissioner Klement: 

As you can imagine, energy costs can be a significant expense for a large organization like ours, and 
managing these costs takes on added importance during times of economic difficulty. We have worked 
extensively with our electricity provider, FPL, on energy-efficiency initiatives and are always looking for 
ways to do more. 

We have recently learned that FPL is seeking approval for a rate increase and a various other system and 
plant expansions and enhancements. Their investment in this smart technology will give us more control 
over our energy usage and will save us money and further improve our power reliability. We’re very 
interested in new technologies that can help us gain more control over our energy consumption and 
further our own “green” initiatives. 

We also understand that these investments will take large amounts of capital investments on FPL’s part 
and we support the fact  that they will need to raise rates in order to help provide for these 
improvements. In the long run we will save money in our energy consumption because of FPL’s 
modernized plants and distribution system will provide efficient service. 

We see tremendous long-term benefits with these improvements to the power plants and 
infrastructure. Having worked with FPL for many years, we know that it has the size, strength and 
experience to take on a project of this magnitude. I urge you to approve their requests. 

Sincerely. 

Rafael Rodon 
Executive Vice President 
Flagler Development Group 
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